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As the landscape continues to change and we find our way to maneuver through the
current situation we again appreciate everyone’s support and understanding. While there
is always speculation and rumor I do want to tell you all that we are dealing with several
staff members with positive Covid19 cases. At this time those cases have created a very
large exposure and required quarantines for our high school students.

Due to this large exposure — the students of grades 7-12 will start remote learning
tomorrow - running through Friday, October 2"* Our goal is to be back to “in- -person”
learning on Monday, October 5™, Mr. Rathje will be sending an email to all students
today indicating their remote learning schedule, zoom links for their teachers and other
related information. Students will be required to zoom into their classes each and every
day.

Tomorrow we will be welcoming back our K-6 elementary students. All K-6 students are
required to wear a mask to enter the building. We will have masks available. As
mentioned and explained yesterday, masking allows us the ability to greatly control and
reduce required quarantines. ‘

Tomorrow is also our first day to offer free breakfasts and Iunches to all students. There
is no need to fill out an application, as this is a federal government program that will run
through December 31,

As I stated yesterday, we want and need our kids in school. Achieving that goal will
require everyone to work together for our students and staff. We will continue to provide

you with updates during this challenging time.

As always, Be Safe, Be Strong, Be Warriors
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